Design, Print & Distribute a Promotional Bookmark
To promote your Toastmasters club it may take a unique marketing approach. Have you ever thought                                                     about how many people buy a book? Are these the type of people you need in your club? Absolutely!

Your club could be gaining new members from your local bookstore, library or newsagent.

Here are three designs of bookmark which are easily changed to meet the needs of your club.

There are 6 simple steps to making your club’s own unique bookmark which you can then use to                                                         promote your club in your area. I used Microsoft Word.
1. Choose a design or make your own.

2. Change the details to your club’s. Include your club logo, meeting address, contact details &                                                     website. Bookmark 1 has 3 separate text boxes, bookmark 2 has 1 text box with the new TMI logo                                                                                         & bookmark 3 has 2 text boxes overlaid & the TMI new logo inserted. Using Microsoft Word......                                                          insert, text box, text box tools, format.  All colours, text box designs & text style may be changed.

3. When you are satisfied with your design, copy & paste 3 per page.

4. Print on at least 200gsm card in the colour of your choice (available from newsagents or                                                     Officeworks).

5. Cut to size with a guillotine.

6. Distribute to each & every store which sells books (new or second hand), library & newsagent                                                              in your area. You could even leave them in doctors, dentists & physiotherapist surgeries. Why                                                                 not even the local fish & chip shop? Anywhere people read. 

This is a relatively inexpensive & fun way in which to promote your club.

Why not run a “Best Bookmark Design” competition within your club? The winner could be awarded a                                                                 small prize & you could write an article for the District 17 Newsletter Black Swan telling us all about your                                                    success.

Robyn Richards DTM

District 17 Public Relations Officer 2011-2012
Vice President Education Canning Vale Toastmasters
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We meet every Tuesday evening


in the Library at Canning Vale College,


Dumbarton Road


Phone Mark on      


0407 595 161


or go to


toastmasterscv.net
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Become the leader & speaker you want to be!


Toastmasters has a proven 10 step method


Your nearest club meets at                          E-Central Tafe,           140 Royal Street,        East Perth


every Wednesday          at 5.30pm


Phone Janina on


9999 9999


or go to


           eastperth.freetoasthost.info














Does your confidence need a boost?


Improve your interview skills.


Stand out in your field!


Toastmasters has been helping people just like you for more than 80 years. We can help you too.


Swan Toastmasters Club                                meets every second    and fourth Wednesday   of each month at        6.45 pm                        Old Middle Swan School,                   Middle Swan


Contact Gretta Wallis at � HYPERLINK "mailto:grettaw2@bigpond.com" �grettaw2@bigpond.com�      or go to                                                      swantmc.freetoasthost.info       
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